-----Original Message-----

From: jinet [mailto:jinetc@sedona.net] 

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2005 12:44 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: WE THE PEOPLE

Dear sirs, I wish to express my deepest concerns of your not answering the questions put forth from "We the People" foundation. Another blissful arrogance maneuver (on your part) from our so called representatives of the people. Have a nice life.

